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Fairfield County Celebrates Workplace Safety 
 
The Fairfield County Board of Commissioners is pleased to announce that Fairfield County’s 
commitment to workplace safety continues to yield tangible results for the citizens of Fairfield 
County.   
 
Fairfield County has received a $175,301.06 rebate as part of its participation in the County 
Commissioners’ Association of Ohio (“CCAO”) Group Retro workers compensation program.  
The program rewards it members for on-going attention to safety activities and reductions in 
workplace accidents. As a result of its focus on workplace safety, Fairfield County is directly 
impacting its workers’ compensation insurance rates, resulting in substantial long term 
savings. 
 
Fairfield County was also recently recognized by the Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation 
for achieving 2,428,369 hours worked without a lost time accident and for 100% participation 
in safety committee activities. Plaques were presented to Fairfield County at the recent 
County Loss Control Coordinators Association of Ohio meeting on April 17, 2015. 
 


